
December 2018 

For our December newsletter I have selected some photographs randomly of events and some of 

the beautiful faces of our happy healthy children who are growing up under our care. It goes without 

saying that none of this would happen without the generous support of so many friends around the 

world, we can do nothing without you. We continue to grow and achieve so much. 

So on behalf of staff, students and the Kinamba community I say a heartfelt thank you. 

We have enjoyed visits from many people and groups; we say a special thank you to Friends of 

Rwandan Rugby a UK charity which has inspired us to achieve great things! 

https://friendsofrwandanrugby.com/ Also special thanks to Cricket without Boundaries for their 

support and inspiration www.cricketwithoutboundaries.com see the pictures below. 

Cricket 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rugby 

Football 

Happy boys and girls, learning so much about themselves and teamwork. 

https://friendsofrwandanrugby.com/
http://www.cricketwithoutboundaries.com/


Dance practice 

Art – with thanks to Anya, Angela and Fabrice 

 

 

 

 

Faces 

Nursery 1                         Nursery 2                            Primary 1                         Primary 2                               Primary 3        

        Primary 4                              Primary 5                          Primary 6                                   Senior 1 

Senior 2                                       Senior 3                                            Senior 4                                   Senior 5 

Growing up into fine young people, thanks to sponsorship and generous support, testimony to the 

teaching and support they receive from the project, the food programme is clearly a significant part. 

We have fun at parties too! 

 

 

 

                                                      



We wowed them all with our drumming and dancing at the Teacher’s Day celebration too. 

 

 

 

 

Around and about 

My very special day 

 

With huge and grateful thanks for all of you out there who support us in   different ways – too 

numerous to mention one by one – but I hope you can see what the last 11 years has given to the 

community of Kinamba. We are proud of what we have achieved and I am humbled. 

I wish you everything you would wish for yourselves in 2019 – we will be back with more news soon! 

Meg 

 


